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University of Delhi, Delli-110007

Notice

Feb 28/02/2024

The final interviews for the Fe

e Concession will be held in the e-learning céntre, Library
IInd Floor on 01/03/2024 fro

m 02.00 pm-04.00 pm.

This is only for the students who have applied for the fee concession and missed the
interview as per the earlier notification dated 16/02/2024.

(Convenor)
Fee Concession Committee
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